
Nobles and Ladies,

It is with great sadness that I announce that the IALOH Annual Convention for 2021 has been 
cancelled.  No one is unhappier with this turn of events, but due COVID, hotels are not willing to 
negotiate on what they will include with a group package, forcing registration fees significantly 
higher.  I have searched and visited numerous hotels throughout Florida with no luck, and 
unfortunately, have just ran out of time to find suitable accommodations in time for an April 
convention.
Hopefully the tide will turn with this pandemic and we’ll be able to meet in Arlington this year in the 
new headquarters hotel.  Please visit IALOH.org website to track the event and get the latest info.

Your’s in the Faith,
Tracy Coughlin
IALOH Commander
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